
 Meeting Start: 3:05 p.m. 

Meeting End: 4:30 p.m. 

 

Sustainability Conference:  

 

Owen Murphy, chair of sustainability committee giving briefing. Took a group of 

students to Eugene three years ago for a regional conference, discusses curriculum 

and operations as well as social movements related to sustainability. Have had the 

conference the last two years online and are offering it again in person this year in 

Corvallis.  

 

Wishes to take a group of students to the conference, had applied to COCC for 

financial assistant, was declined. Is now asking ASCOCC for financial assistance. 

Will be taking a van from COCC and will be gone Monday – Wednesday. 

Registration, lodging, and registration grand total for eight students would $3,519. Is 

willing to lower amount of students taken to decrease price cost. Price adjusted to 

$3,200 after subtracting transportation.  

 

ASCOCC has proposed for students to file Professional Development funds which 

will cover their registration fees, bringing down grand total to $2,400. 

 

ASCOCC has decided that students will earn the funds from Professional 

Development are not required to fill out the form and essay beforehand due to the 

short notice, they are approved for the funds but will have to provide a reflection 

piece after the conference. 

 

Mal Sotelo motioned the approval; Oscar Tovar seconded. ASCOCC unanimously 

voted to approve the funding of the trip. 

 

 

Asian Cultures Club Lunar New Year: 

 

Have asked for $700 worth of funding to organize and plan the event, involving 

dumpling making and a small performance. Motion to approve was brought forward 

by Kylie Willstatter, seconded by Ryan Rhodes. ASCOCC unanimously voted to 

approve. 

 

 

Redmond Recruitment Event: 

 

Jacqueline Ruggieri is asking for $15 funding. Mal Sotelo motioned the approval, 

Jessie Spendlove seconded. ASCOCC unanimously voted to approve. 

 

 

 



 

ECE Conference: 

 

Early Childhood Education Conference, staff members work to plan it and are 

inviting students to attend conference. Amy Howell has asked ASCOCC to fund the 

student’s registration fees, which would be around $3,000. This would not be 

applicable for professional development due to the nature of the financial charges.  

 

ASCOCC discussed putting a limit on how many students they would cover the 

registration fee for, have discussed paying for up to 40 students.  

 

Dilynn Campbell motioned to approve funding for 40 students, Oscar Tovar 

seconded. ASCOCC unanimously voted to approve to pass. 

 

 

Vegas Conference: 

 

Hesitations are brought forward as it would be a very quick conference. Grand total 

is looking to be around $5,700 - $6,800.  

ASCOCC voted to attend the conference but leave on Thursday rather than Friday so 

that the council could visit other student councils while in Las Vegas. Mal Sotelo 

motioned to approve the funding; Ryan Rhodes seconded the motion.  


